
Hi Folks, just a few lines on what's happening down at the 
club. 
Most of the decorating is now done, just the committee room 
to attack next and a few odd jobs to complete. We are hoping 
to sort these out on the 20th May by coming down to the 
Clubhouse early to make the most of the lighter nights. Pie 
and peas will be available so people can skip eating at home 
enabling an early start. Your help would be really appreciated 
so if you can make it can you please let me know so I can 
order the correct no of pies! 
Vegetarians can also be catered for. 
 

The Club will also be having a stand at the Custom & Modified 
Car Show on  18th May (this coming Sunday) at Sherburn 
Proving Ground. This is the old Mintex test track on the 
Sherburn to Cawood road. 
 

Cars on display from the club will be 2x Reliant Scimitars 
courtesy of John Macdonald, Charlie Gabb is bringing his 
immaculate MK2 Escort,  A Toyota MR2 cicuit racer is being 
provided by Mick Quinn. I am hoping to get hold of a 1600 
Peugeot 206, heavily modified with a 2ltr twin cam and 
stupidly large brakes!  This car will be for sale but is not for 
the faint hearted.There is also the possibility that Alastair 
Crosby will bring his Peugeot 309 down.  Jason Turner is also 
bringing his recently acquire Opel Manta.  
 

 The star car on show will be the Ford RS200 kindly loaned by 
Rob Pilcher. It will be worth coming just to see this example 
of a proper group B car. Many many thanks to Rob for this 
kind gesture. 
 

 Details of the show are on the attached flyer. 
 

Also attached is a Club Membership application/renewal form 
for those of you who have not yet renewed their membership. 


